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Date
MINUTES OF THE SENATE FEDERAL AND STATE AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Pete Brungardt at 10:30 a.m. on January 24, 2006 in Room
231-N of the Capitol.

All members were present.

Committee staff present:
Athena Andaya, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Dennis Hodgins, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Mary Ann Torrence, Revisor of Statutes Office
Connie Burns, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee:
Tom Groneman, Alcoholic Beverage Control

Others attending:
See attached list.

Senator Gilstrap requested a bill introduction that concerns elections and fees of county treasurers
compensation.

Senator Wilson made the motion that this request should be introduced as a committee bill. Senator Reitz
seconded the motion. The motion carried..

Final Action:

SB 317 - Kansas state high school activities association; prohibiting limitation of
student participation in certain sports

Senator Vratil moved to pass SB 317 out favorably, seconded by Senator Reitz, the motion carried.

Senator Ostmeyer wanted to be recorded as voting no on the bill.

SB 320 - Native American tribal law enforcement jurisdiction; liability insurance
coverage; proof of

Senator Vratil moved to pass SB 320 out favorably, seconded by Senator Reitz, the motion carried..

SB 370 - Wine manufacturers permitted to sell wine directly to consumers subject to
requirements to maintain three-tier distribution system

Chairman Brungardt opened the hearing on SB 370.

Tom Groneman, Kansas Department of Revenue, Alcoholic Beverage Control, appeared before the
committee with amendments to the bill. (Attachment 1) The proposed amendments are:

in section 2, line 25 strike ¢ (3)

in section 4, page 2, line 14-19 strike (g)

in section 5 page 2 line 21, strike “annually and at any other time when requested”

in section 5, page after 30 add”and (6) any other information required by the director”

in section 9, page 4, lines 12-14 strike, “(a) a personal consumer shall not receive more than 24
bottles of wine in total from one or more direct wine sellers in a calendar month.”

Mary Torrence, Revisor of Statute office, provided the committee with a balloon amendment, which also
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includes the amendments from Department of Revenue. (Attachment 2)

The committee discussed the changes and requested that on page 2 line 12 section (f) not be removed,
other changers include: page 4 starting on line 3 new language in ( ¢ ), page 4 sec. 9 removing (a) and
renumbering, and also a new section 15 and renumbering.

Staff will continue to research and clean up bill to include changes; the bill will be worked next week.

Chairman Brungardt closed the hearing on SB 370.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:40 am. The next scheduled meeting is January 25, 2006.
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